
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Jennifer Attocknie, coordinator, Native American Student Services 
 
Re: Update on Native American Student Services (NASS) 
 
Date: April 6, 2017 
 
 
Current Report: 
Highlights and updates on recent NASS programming will be presented. In addition, 
information will be shared in regard to local graduation and drop out data and how it 
compares to the national averages. 


